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I strongly oppose SB110. I like taking my time to research before voting by using my 

voters pamphlet and really consider my choices. Mail-in voting allows me to make the 

most informed decisions. In addition, mail-in voting has been supported for a long 

time and gives Oregon one of the highest voter turnouts. High voter turnout is 

something to be proud of! Civic engagement is so important. Leave mail-in voting 

alone. 


